
 
 
 
 

Churchdown Club and Bar August Newsletter 
 
Hopefully you have all been enjoying a lovely summer and with those of you with children 
on school summer holidays, you deserve a drink!!! 
 
A long August bank holiday is coming up, we have our regular Friday night quiz tonight, live 
music with Greg Winters, performing a mixture of Rock, Pop and Country. Greg will be 
playing from 8.30pm on Saturday. Sunday we will be open late with the BBQ on at 1pm and 
5pm, there will also be some drinks offers so pop by!!  
As the weather looks fine Pimms will be served all Saturday afternoon while Churchdown 
Village Bowls Club challenge the team from Dowty’s, come along and watch the match! 
 
Later in September we have a ‘bottomless Prosecco and pints’ afternoon in collaboration 
with Delipizza. Book in on Saturday 17 September between 4-6pm and enjoy bottomless 
Prosecco or a chosen ale. Booking is essential and the cost is £25. More dates to be 
announced!! 
 
Currently our skittle alley is closed as it is being redecorated, it will open in time for our 
winter skittles league games and anyone wishing to hire the alley can do so by booking in at 
the bar (there is no charge for members hiring the alley or function room, so make the most 
of your membership!!) 
 



Finally, we are pleased to update members that we have a completed lease with our 
neighbours Spicy Aroma and we look forward to continuing to work together for the next 5 
years. 
 
The Management and Committee at Churchdown Club 
 
 
 
 
  


